
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 16 December 2016 
 

Recycling Bag Collection  

The recycling bag collection service will proceed as usual on Monday 19 

December and Thursday 22 December.  However, as the following Monday is a 

bank holiday, the next collection will be on Thursday 29 December.  Please use 

the recycling overspill bins closest to your block if you have excess recycling 

waste to dispose of. 

 

Lift Breakdowns  

If you experience a lift break down outside normal office hours you can report it 

directly to the repairs service on the number shown below. 

 

Keepmoat Site Shut Down 

The Keepmoat site will close down from 12:00 noon on Wednesday 21 

December 2016 and will reopen on Tuesday 3 January 2017. 

 

Tuesday 20 December 2016 – The Keepmoat  Children’s Christmas Party 

(3:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.) at The Golden Lane Estate Community Centre. 

 

19 – 23 December 2016 – Last minute Christmas shopping at Leadenhall 

Market from 12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Enjoy last minute shopping with daily 

festive entertainment. 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


